
Molina Healthcare de Puerto Rico 
Providers 

REFERENCE LETTER PR PROV18-005-004ENG 

May 3rd, 2018 

TO ALL MHPR PARTICIPATING PROVIDERS 

RE MHPR RATE UPDATES 

Greetings from the Molina Healthcare of Puerto Rico (MHPR) family. At Molina Healthcare PR we are committed 
to the health and wellbeing of our members as well as to our participating providers for the Government Health 
Plan. 

Effective July 1st, 2018 all our provider rates have been revised and updated. This rate change follows MHPR's 
compliance with the Administracion de Seguros de Salud de Puerto Rico (ASES) contract with Molina Healthcare 
of Puerto Rico. 

We urge all our participating providers to take a look at the updated rates, which will be shortly published. The 
final MHPR updated rate schedule will be electronically available on our provider web portal as on June 1, 2018. 

For more information, you can call our Provider Call Center at (888) 558-5501, Monday through Friday from 
7:00 a.m. to 7:00 p.m. Audio impaired people can call TTY (787) 522-8281. You can also send us your 
concerns at the following email: MHPRProvider@MolinaHealthcare.com. 

Cordially, ~ 
~Ai • 

Noel Nazario 
Contracting Manager, Providers Network 
Molina HealthCare of Puerto Rico, Inc. 
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